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Dear 2022-23 Board Members, 
 
When we joined the Board as co-Presidents-elect last year, Board members 
frequently voiced a need for a Board Handbook. The information compiled 
here represents the members’ suggestions as likely to be the most helpful to 
new directors. We provide it to assist the incoming Lake/Sumter AAUW 
Board to become knowledgeable in your roles.  
 
We have attempted to collect the most pertinent documents and 
information and placed them in one resource for easy access. You can see 
from the contents that you have a lot of organization support behind you. If 
you have questions, please contact either of us or your counterpart at 
AAUW-Florida.  
 
Welcome to the Board. We are looking forward to working with all of you, 
and we hope you find that your service to the organization is a satisfying 
and fulfilling experience.  
 

Linda   &  Anne 
 
Linda Carpenter & Anne Sobocinski 
2022-23 Co-Presidents 
 


